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August 21, 2014 

 

 

Cynthia & Curtis Collins 

1477 Arkwright St Unit E 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL: readers123@ymail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1477 Arkwright St, Unit E 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Collins: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 19, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny your appeal in the above-

referenced matter since you failed to appear.  Per our phone conversation today, you stated that 

you probably can get the 3 items on the August 8 order done; however, you were worried that if 

the repairs are not done correctly, you would need additional time to complete.  I advised you to 

contact Brian Schmidt if an extension is not possible, and if not, you will need to appeal the 

August 8 order to ask the Legislative Hearing Officer.   Please note that the August 8 order has 

passed its deadline for appeal. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 3, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Brian Schmidt 
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